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Dear Nekesa (Harvester),

 

From all of our children and from Margaret and I, we 
want to say a big THANK YOU! It is because of you, 
our faithful partners, that we have a new kitchen for the 
Children’s Home. Last month we shared with you about 
the new stove and propane tank that we were able to 
install in the kitchen. This month, we are excited to 
share with you the wonderful news of a brand new 
kitchen! 


For years our wonderful house parents have cooked 
over wood fires in cast iron pots. Today they are able to 
cook in a fully prepared and stocked kitchen. Our 
wonderful workers installed tiles on the cement floors 
we have. They built in cabinets for food and kitchen 
storage. They also built out new countertops that are 
durable for the food preparations.
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We were also blessed with a new refrigerator and 
a new washer/dryer combination. This is the first 
time that we have been able to have a refrigerator 
and a washer and dryer for the Children’s home. 


Our house parents love the children, so being able 
to spend t ime with each chi ld in their 
development is wonderful. We know that these 
new tools will enable each of the house parents to 
give more time to the individual child. In the past 
they had to do grocery shopping daily for the 
food, because we did not have the refrigeration 
system to keep foods fresh for the children. They 
would spend hours having to hand wash and hang 
dry all the children’s clothes, bed sheets, and other 
house hold items regardless of the weather. But 
now, we can celebrate. Your partnership has 
supplied time to the house parents to focus on the 
children more!


Matthew 25:40 “In as much as you have done unto 
the least of these, my brethren, you have done it 
unto me.”


Thank you for serving our Lord and Saviour, Jesus 
Christ. All you are doing is seen by the Lord. 


Margaret and I thank our Lord and Saviour Jesus 
Christ for each and every one of you in our prayers 
often. Our prayer is for your prosperity and health 
that you may continue to run the race our Lord has 

set before you.  


Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro
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